ACE/JB

7th October 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 13 Progress Meeting – Wednesday 20th October 2021

I am writing to invite you to a meeting for Year 13 parents. The meeting will include important information on ways to continue to support your son's progress, the UCAS process and enrichment opportunities.

For the parents of students who are early entrants (medicine, dentistry, Oxbridge, etc.), who will have already completed their applications, there will also be a section on preparing for interviews.

The event will be held in the school (main hall). Please enter through Reception for a 6.00pm prompt start. The event should finish by 7.30pm.

I hope you will be able to attend.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Crombie

Assistant Headteacher

Empowering to Excel By Learning Together